
FELLOWSHIP OPPORTUNITY– Summer 2019 (optional Fall 2019 support available) 

Animal Disease  

Biosecurity Research Institute 

The Biosecurity Research Institute (BRI) is accepting applications for up to 5 research fellowship 
positions in our 3rd cohort for the Transboundary Animal Disease (TAD) Workforce Development 
program. The fellowship is designed to foster the development of research scientists to safely plan and 
execute research on TADs in BSL-3, BSL-3Ag, and BSL-4 environments. This collaborative opportunity 
will leverage the expertise and resources of the Biosecurity Research Institute and the Department of 
Diagnostic Medicine/Pathobiology in the College of Veterinary Medicine to train next generation Ph.D., 
DVM, M.S., M.P.H., and post-doctoral researchers to work in high and maximum-containment 
environments on a variety of TADs. The experience available through this program will help address the 
critical need for a skilled workforce that will be required when the National Bio and Agro-Defense 
Facility (NBAF) opens in Manhattan, Kansas.  

Program Dates 
May 27 to August 9, 2019 with optional fall laboratory           
rotations available August 26, 2019 to December 20, 2019. 

Benefits 
 $8000 stipend for Summer 2019  
 $3000 stipend for optional Fall 2019  
 Tuition assistance for core Agricultural Biosecurity  
 Research Graduate Certificate courses taken at K-State 
 during the Summer 2019 semester ($4,000) 

Requirements and Qualifications  
 Enroll and be accepted for the Agricultural  
 Biosecurity Research Graduate Certificate  
 program at K-State 
 Hold U.S. citizenship 

 

Application 
For complete requirements and application materials visit:  
www.bri.k-state.edu/education/TADFellowship.html   

Questions about the Transboundary Animal Disease Fellowship Opportunity? 
Contact Amy Lyons at agormley@bri.k-state.edu. 

Review of applications will begin immediately and continue until the positions are filled.  

Priority consideration will be given to applications received on or before February 15, 2019. 
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